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October 22, 2011

9am – 12pm

ATS Sports Complex Parking Area 
(Next to the Elmont Memorial Library)



700 Hemsptead Turnpike
Elmont, NY 11003 

            I am pleased to announce that I will be hosting a “Shed the Meds” program on October

22, 2011, from 9am - 12pm at the ATS Sports Complex Parking Area (next to the Elmont

Memorial Library), located at 700 Hempstead Turnpike, Elmont, NY 11003. For directions, click

HERE.

             This program, hosted in conjunction with Senator Jack Martins and the Nassau

County Police Department, will allow you to safely dispose of any unused or expired

medications that could potentially end up in the hands of children or others who may

incorrectly use or abuse them. 

              If you have any questions please feel free to contact my District Office at 516.766.8383.

Thank you in advance for your help in protecting the people of New York State, and I look

forward to seeing you there.   

 

http://maps.google.com/maps/ms?msid=205298280417220348730.0004ad8af8f333cc1df80&msa=0&ie=UTF8&ll=40.708426,-73.69998&spn=0.013159,0.01929&t=m&z=16&vpsrc=0&iwloc=0004ad8af8f66407902c1

